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Top DEP Stories 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Speaker at Lycoming College addresses latest state proposal, Restore 
Pennsylvania 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/speaker-at-lycoming-college-addresses-latest-
state-proposal/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Supervisors, farmers discuss flooding issues with DEP 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/supervisors-farmers-discuss-flooding-issues-
with-dep/  
 
Times Leader: You didn’t pay your stormwater fee. What now? 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/737196/you-didnt-pay-your-stormwater-fee-what-now 
 
Mentions 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Pennsylvania seeks volunteers for statewide spring cleanup, beautification effort 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/pennsylvania-seeks-volunteers-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-
beautification-effort/article_867ba20d-e06a-526a-8da1-f6547500d1ef.html  
 
Beaver County Times: State lawmakers call for expanded natural gas pipeline network 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190319/state-lawmakers-call-for-expanded-natural-gas-
pipeline-network 
 
York Dispatch: Manchester Twp. chemical spill prompts hazmat response 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/19/manchester-twp-chemical-spill-prompts-
hazmat-response/3214898002/ 
 
Progress News: Volunteers sought for statewide spring cleanup, beautification effort 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/volunteers-sought-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-
beautification-effort/article_0921279e-db92-53e2-a79f-e4f2684a98ab.html  
 
WBRE: Pennsylvania Seeks Volunteers for Statewide Spring Cleanup, Beautification Effort 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/pennsylvania-seeks-volunteers-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-
beautification-effort/1860946631  
 
KDKA: PennDOT, DEP Asking For Volunteers For Great American Cleanup Event 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/19/penndot-dep-asking-for-volunteers-for-great-american-
cleanup-event/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Recertifying levee:  Runaway costs with hazy payment plan (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/03/recertifying-levee-runaway-costs-with-hazy-
payment-plan/  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Can I actually work in a stream?  (LTE) 

mailto:menoll@pa.gov
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/speaker-at-lycoming-college-addresses-latest-state-proposal/
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/speaker-at-lycoming-college-addresses-latest-state-proposal/
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/supervisors-farmers-discuss-flooding-issues-with-dep/
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/supervisors-farmers-discuss-flooding-issues-with-dep/
https://www.timesleader.com/news/737196/you-didnt-pay-your-stormwater-fee-what-now
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/pennsylvania-seeks-volunteers-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-beautification-effort/article_867ba20d-e06a-526a-8da1-f6547500d1ef.html
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/pennsylvania-seeks-volunteers-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-beautification-effort/article_867ba20d-e06a-526a-8da1-f6547500d1ef.html
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190319/state-lawmakers-call-for-expanded-natural-gas-pipeline-network
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190319/state-lawmakers-call-for-expanded-natural-gas-pipeline-network
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/19/manchester-twp-chemical-spill-prompts-hazmat-response/3214898002/
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/19/manchester-twp-chemical-spill-prompts-hazmat-response/3214898002/
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/volunteers-sought-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-beautification-effort/article_0921279e-db92-53e2-a79f-e4f2684a98ab.html
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/volunteers-sought-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-beautification-effort/article_0921279e-db92-53e2-a79f-e4f2684a98ab.html
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/pennsylvania-seeks-volunteers-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-beautification-effort/1860946631
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/pennsylvania-seeks-volunteers-for-statewide-spring-cleanup-beautification-effort/1860946631
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/19/penndot-dep-asking-for-volunteers-for-great-american-cleanup-event/
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/19/penndot-dep-asking-for-volunteers-for-great-american-cleanup-event/
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/03/recertifying-levee-runaway-costs-with-hazy-payment-plan/
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/03/recertifying-levee-runaway-costs-with-hazy-payment-plan/


https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/letter-to-the-editor-
march/article_df2c82a3-ce01-5485-9656-d8ca1042f1a1.html  
 
Air 
 
Citizens’ Voicer: Low turnout for session on proposed compressor station 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/low-turnout-for-session-on-proposed-compressor-station-
1.2459028 
 
Morning Call: So, Martin Tower's going to be imploded. Here's how you'll know when: 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-nws-martin-tower-updates-20190319-story.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lock Haven Express:  My two cents on cause of climate change (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2019/03/my-two-cents/  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Beto O’Rourke talks climate change, immigration and more at Penn State stop 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article228092944.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
The Home Page Network:  Rail trail receives $1M investment 
https://www.thehomepagenetwork.com/rail-trail-receives-1mil-invesment/  
 
Lock Haven Express:  Bald Eagle Valley Trail “Phase 2” opens Wednesday 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/03/hiking-and-biking/  
 
Daily Collegian:  The secret behind the garden: What it takes to make the Penn State Arboretum bloom 
https://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_652bc8ec-4908-11e9-bda6-871ba95d14bd.html  
 
Emergency Response 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County involvement in Wyoming Valley Levee system debated 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/737171/luzerne-county-involvement-in-wyoming-valley-levee-
system-debated 
 
Energy 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Cooling down Bellefonte Elementary School  
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/03/cooling-down-bellefonte-elementary-school/  
 
Sunbury Daily item:  Stop the nuclear bailout (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/stop-the-nuclear-bailout/article_d3ffd0f4-5818-5336-b02d-
153c8cc21c70.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Electric cars, more pollution? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-electric-cars-more-pollution/  
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Morning Call: Lafayette becomes first Lehigh Valley college to pledge 'carbon neutrality' 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/easton/mc-nws-easton-lafayette-climate-action-plan-20190315-
story.html 
 
Pennlive: Let’s support all power sources, including nuclear 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/03/lets-support-all-power-sources-including-nuclear-
pennlive-letters.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster weighs in: Should we close Three Mile Island? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-weighs-in-should-we-close-three-mile-
island/article_1bb71280-49e3-11e9-b399-e33b448b35f3.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: City using LED fixtures to replace streetlamps 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/03/city-using-led-fixtures-to-replace-
streetlamps/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Schuylkill Township promotes transition to renewables   
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/chester-county-municipality-promotes-transition-to-
renewables/article_8f2fc954-4a3e-11e9-87e5-bb8e28ed7964.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Schuylkill Township promotes transition to renewables   
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/chester-county-municipality-promotes-transition-to-
renewables/article_8f2fc954-4a3e-11e9-87e5-bb8e28ed7964.html 
 
Mining 
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Coal, a stiff breeze, and sunshine (Column) 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/columns_editorials/coal-a-stiff-breeze-and-
sunshine/article_b9bf743a-d407-50b1-a6fd-47dfc932236b.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Coal tax cut endangers federal black lung fund 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2019/03/20/Coal-tax-cut-endangers-federal-black-lung-
fund-miners-trump/stories/201903200076 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Appeals court sides with Commonwealth in Chesapeake royalties case 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/appeals-court-sides-with-commonwealth-in-chesapeake-
royalties-case/article_0799a918-361f-5254-a90f-3e4fb01c422d.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Pa. helped U.S. set gas-production record in 2018 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/pa-helped-u-s-set-gas-production-record-in/article_46655392-
4985-11e9-ba09-db5a3ea5c838.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Equitrans Midstream to make acquisition 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/03/19/equitrans-midstream-to-make-
acquisition.html?iana=hpmvp_pit_news_headline 
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Tribune-Review: Leet, Bell Acres address oil and gas zoning 
https://sewickley.triblive.com/leet-bell-acres-address-oil-and-gas-zoning/ 
 
Post-Gazette: EQT says employees took data to aid Rice in proxy battle 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/03/20/EQT-says-employees-took-data-to-
aid-Rice-in-proxy-battle/stories/201903190150 
 
Pennlive: Rally held over Mariner East II pipeline concerns 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/03/rally-held-over-mariner-east-ii-pipeline-concerns.html 
 
FOX43: Dozens rally for more pipeline safety, call for Mariner East pipeline project to be stopped 
https://fox43.com/2019/03/19/dozens-rally-for-more-pipeline-safety-call-for-mariner-east-pipeline-
project-to-be-stopped/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Pipeline safety probe underway involving Sunoco pipeline in Berks County   
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/pipeline-safety-probe-underway-involving-sunoco-pipeline-in-
berks-county/article_d8a014d2-4a3d-11e9-b276-dbb0d0297489.html 
 
Montgomery Media: Pennsylvania seeks volunteers for spring cleanup   
http://www.montgomerynews.com/news/regional/pennsylvania-seeks-volunteers-for-spring-
cleanup/article_b39e984d-8c6d-542b-9935-3d489164af35.html 
 
Pennsylvania Capital Star: Pennsylvania’s new Pipeline Caucus wants stronger regulation of Mariner East 
II 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/pennsylvanias-new-pipeline-caucus-wants-
stronger-regulation-of-mariner-east-2/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: Three Mile Island in living color: A look back at the accident and its aftermath 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/03/three-mile-island-in-living-color-a-look-back-at-the-accident-
and-its-aftermath.html 
 
Pennlive: Could a Three Mile Island-related mass evacuation happen today? It would be a ‘crawl’ 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/03/a-three-mile-island-evacuation-today-it-would-be-a-
crawl.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
WITF: Spotted lanternfly spreads to another midstate county 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/spotted-lanternfly-spreads-to-another-midstate-county.php 
 
Waste 
 
Morning Call:  Tired of broken, smelly trash bags, Emmaus may require garbage cans 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/east-penn/mc-nws-emmaus-trash-bins-20190318-story.html 
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Times News: Recycling ends in Weatherly  
https://www.tnonline.com/recycling-ends-weatherly 
 
Water 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise:  Residents advised to stop running water unnecessarily 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/residents-advised-to-stop-running-water-
unnecessarily/article_6360d497-a122-5f67-a8ca-1c8bb25c38da.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Bradford County hazard mitigation plan update continues with community survey 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_db2da866-a7ea-5236-9ba0-e2933f60a0d0.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Williamsport Municipal Water and Sanitary Authority reorganizes 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/williamsport-municipal-water-and-sanitary-
authority-reorganizes/  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Construction season is here; how will it affect Centre County in 2019? 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/construction-season-is-here-how-will-it-affect-centre-
county-in-2019,1479618/  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Towanda Municipal Authority remembers former manager 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/towanda-municipal-authority-remembers-former-
manager/article_0d03e77d-5f17-53c9-9b7c-d43810de0ddb.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Federal funding may be available for flood victims 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/federal-funding-may-be-available-for-flood-
victims/article_d6e7c5d1-d3f2-5ae9-86cf-3ae62fe0caff.html 
 
Gant News:  Sandy supervisors briefed on joint water and sewer committee work 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/03/19/sandy-supers-to-advertise-for-new-police-chief/  
 
Tribune-Review: Windmont Farms public hearing held last week 
https://triblive.com/local/hampton-shaler/windmont-farms-public-hearing-held-last-week/ 
 
Pennlive: Don’t roll back the mercury standard 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/03/dont-roll-back-the-mercury-standard-opinion.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Charlotte Katzenmoyer, former Lancaster public works director, takes helm at 
Capital Region Water 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/charlotte-katzenmoyer-former-lancaster-public-works-director-
takes-helm-at/article_cd68eabe-4a77-11e9-bbc2-3704ea3080a1.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Capital Region Water hires former Lancaster public works chief as CEO 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20190318/CPBJ01/190319909/capital-region-water-hires-former-
lancaster-public-works-chief-as-ceo 
 
WGAL: School District of Lancaster to vote on allowing 3-million gallon water tower on school property 
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https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/towanda-municipal-authority-remembers-former-manager/article_0d03e77d-5f17-53c9-9b7c-d43810de0ddb.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/federal-funding-may-be-available-for-flood-victims/article_d6e7c5d1-d3f2-5ae9-86cf-3ae62fe0caff.html
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https://gantdaily.com/2019/03/19/sandy-supers-to-advertise-for-new-police-chief/
https://triblive.com/local/hampton-shaler/windmont-farms-public-hearing-held-last-week/
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/03/dont-roll-back-the-mercury-standard-opinion.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/charlotte-katzenmoyer-former-lancaster-public-works-director-takes-helm-at/article_cd68eabe-4a77-11e9-bbc2-3704ea3080a1.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/charlotte-katzenmoyer-former-lancaster-public-works-director-takes-helm-at/article_cd68eabe-4a77-11e9-bbc2-3704ea3080a1.html
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https://www.wgal.com/article/school-district-of-lancaster-may-put-3-million-gallon-water-tower-on-
school-property-lancaster-township-community-park/26866102 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Herald-Standard/Observer-Reporter: Groundwater pollutants at former Hatfield's Ferry Power Station 
cited in environmental report 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/groundwater-pollutants-at-former-hatfield-s-ferry-
power-station-cited/article_13cd77a0-4900-11e9-a882-77b6c8cecbb4.html 
 
Post-Gazette: TRAFFIC: Landslide blocks Route 837 in W. Mifflin; Route 28 work to cause lane closures 
this week 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2019/03/20/TRAFFIC-pittsburgh-landslide-route-
28-work-road-closures-construction-projects/stories/201903200079  
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. needs an efficient train system 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/03/20/U-S-needs-an-efficient-train-
system/stories/201903200033 
 
Reading Eagle: Minor earthquake shakes Lower Heidelberg Township community 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/minor-earthquake-shakes-lower-heidelberg-township-
community 
 
WITF: How Three Mile Island and the nuclear industry influenced pop culture 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/how-three-mile-island-and-the-nuclear-industry-influenced-
popular-culture.php 
 
Pennlive: Chick-fil-A plans under review as Camp Hill neighbors worry about traffic, home values 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/03/camp-hill-chick-fil-a-plans-still-under-review-alleys-create-
continued-concern.html 
 
abc27: Residents stage 'drive-thru' rally over proposed Chick-fil-A 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/residents-stage-drive-thru-rally-over-proposed-chick-fil-
a/1862132241 
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